

Dorothy Graham Graham Family Foundation 544 61st St Oakland, CA 94609-1247

Dear Dorothy,

On behalf of the over 800 clients served by PAWS and their more than 1,000 companion animals, we want to thank you for your generous contribution of \$15,000.00 for the PAWS Senior Program on 7/9/2010.

Contributions to PAWS help support such services as:

- Preventative and emergency veterinary services
- · Direct pet care such as grooming, dog walking and litterbox maintenance
- Foster care for animals when clients require extended hospital stays
- Pet food bank services
- Flea-prevention medication
- Transportation to pet-related appointments
- Education on the benefits and risks of pet ownership for people with compromised immune systems and other disabling illnesses
- Housing Advocacy

Because of supporters like you, for over 22 years PAWS has helped thousands of lowincome people with HIV/AIDS, as well as those with other disabling illnesses and now senior citizens, keep their animal companions. For many of our clients, their animals are both their closest friends and their family.

Thank you for supporting the work of PAWS and for making a profound impact in the lives of our clients and their companion animals.

ith hopes

Director of Development

PAWS is a registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization; federal Tax ID # 94-3049133. All donations are tax deductible to the full extent of the law. No goods or services were received for this gift and this letter will serve as your receipt.



August 12, 2010

Dorothy Graham Graham Family Foundation 544 61st St Oakland, CA 94609-1247

Dear Dorothy,

In honor of our clients and their beloved companion animals, thank you for your generous donation of \$5,000 on August 11th, 2010 to The Love Unconditional Campaign. Your support of a permanent home for PAWS will enable us to strengthen client services, provide PAWS with a foundation for long-term stability, and help us turn a vacant building into a thriving community center.

Thank you again for your continued support of The Love Unconditional Campaign and for your belief in the PAWS mission. We are truly grateful.

With hope,

John L Lipp President benne B. Kipnis, MSW

Vice President, Programs & Resource Development